00235189 [

May 26, 1961

Mr, J. T. Miers
P.O. Box 325
Sterling, Colorado

Dear Mr, Miers:

This is written with reference to your No. 2 Clifford Knudson
well in Lot 1, Section 6, Township 8 North, Range 52 West.

One of our engineers checked the well site on May 23, 1961,
The well has apparently been plugged. If this is the case, you should
have obtained approval to plug prior to plugging.

Please submit a completion report and plugging record at your
earliest convenience.

Very truly yours,

CIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

D, V. Rogers, Deputy Director
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